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Dear Madam,

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing in response to the showcase notice I received from CTC, dated 13th July,

and would like to address the allegations made against me. Additionally, I would like to provide important
supplementary information related to the ongoing case.

Firstly, I want to express my utmost concern and disappointment regarding the allegations outlined in the showcase
notice. The accusations of involvement in immoral activities and breaching organizational rules are baseless and
unfounded. I categorically deny engaging in any behaviour that could negatively impact the UC ensinment or
compromise the organization's principles.

Furthermore, I would like to inform you that this case was reported by myself to higher ups, I have already provided
the information about mistakes in the shared screenshots to proof them false.

Moreover I wish to bring to your attention the potential involvement of Supervisors Sana, Misbah and EX UCPO
Musfira Jameel. In the past, I had shared an email expressing my concerns about their actions and provided detailed
information regarding their conduct. Given the gravity of the allegations and the need for a thorough investigation, it
is imperative to consider all relevant parties who may have contributed to the events leading up to the showcase
notice, further i feel UCPO abrar has soft had for them.

I kindly request that the investigation team carefully examine the previously shared email against Supervisors Sana
and Misbah. This information sheds light on their potential involvement and may provide vital context for a
comprehensive understanding of the case. It is crucial to conduct a fair and unbiased investigation, ensuring that all
individuals who may have played a role in the alleged incidents are thoroughly examined.

This type of Incidents are nothing new in Nai Abadi but the situation was even worse in the past. Dr.Haresh sab has
well knowledge of it.

I would like to reaffirm my commitment to cooperating fully with the investigation process. I am prepared to provide
any additional evidence, documentation, or testimony that may be required to establish the truth and counter the
false allegations made against me. It is my utmost desire to see a fair resolution to this case and to protect my
professional reputation within the organization.

I trust that the organization recognizes the importance of considering all relevant information and individuals involved

in this matter. By conducting a diligent investigation that includes the potential involvement of Supervisors Sana and
Misbah, we can ensure a thorough examination of the circumstances and a just resolution.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I remain hopeful that all parties will be objectively evaluated and that a
fair outcome will be reached. Should you require any further details or assistance, please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Sincerely,

Shujaat Ali Khan
UCOO-4 Baldia
0332-7028940
42401-1706493-5
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